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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK



It’s great to see the days getting longer and the weather warming up.
Well done to everyone who assisted with hosting the Regional Spelling Bee last week.
We have STUMBLED across our word of the week.
Our debating team competes again today. We wish them luck in this final round of
competition.
To get behind the Matilda’s we will be having a GREEN and GOLD Day on Wednesday. Will be
great to see the whole school decked out.
Year 6 enjoyed their Canberra excursion and Year One are off to the zoo today. Please be sure
to be finalising payments and organisation for the Aussie Bush Camp trip.
Can I remind you that any student who is not averaging 85% in attendance will not be
allowed to take part in any excursion or sporting trip. Any student who is not at this average
will be informed as a part of planning for each trip.
We are having a crack down on running on the hard surfaces. Please speak with your
children about the importance of walking on these. We have had a number of falls recently
which we would like to avoid.
The return of Pokémon Cards has also created issues with trading and selling. As of this week
these cards are not to be brought to school. They will be kept in the office and returned to
families if children are found with them.
The Yo Yo man Ned will be at school in the Hall on Thursday to weave his magic. A supply of
Yo Yos will be available to purchase from the school.
Please be sure to enjoy your week!



Student of the week



School News



 
Headline: Meet our newest addition! Sentral Finance



We have always valued our relationship with parents and carers, and we

remain focused on looking for ways to improve and enhance how we
interact with you.



For this reason, we're proud to announce the upgrade of our service, via
Sentral Finance. This new module offers parents an easy and convenient

way to make payments and manage permissions.



We've also made sure Sentral Finance integrates fully and seamlessly
with the Sentral for Parents Portal and App to ensure a smooth transition.



You will now be able to sign permissions and make payments at the

same time to provide an even more efficient way of handling your child's
school finances.



Whilst we migrate across to Sentral Finance, our systems will be offline
from Tuesday 12th Sept 2023) to Tuesday (19th Sept 2023). During this

time payments will be unavailable.



To support you with our move to Sentral Finance, please review our FAQs.
They're designed to help you become more familiar with Sentral Finance

and all its benefits:
FAQs

(https://www.sentral.com.au/sentralfinanceparentfaqs) 



You can also find our Sentral for Parents Portal and App, FAQs here
(https://www.sentral.com.au/portal-app-help#faq) 



We're confident you'll find Sentral Finance a welcome and helpful

addition to how our school can support you.



Kind regards, 





Darryl Thompson
Principal
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Buzzie Winners



Sienna Silver, Spencer 4T, Bridget 3L, Dakoda 2B,
Zahra 1A, Lexie 1D, Kaitlyn KP, Grace KB, Rose KR,

Lucas M KG, Adam 6B, Jesse 6M, Dom G Maroon


  

Attendance Award: Leslee in Orange
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